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  July 24, 2016 

                                                    SS Boris & Gleb  

******************************************************************  

Epistle: Rom 10: 1-10. Gospel: Jn. 8:28-9:1. 

Today.  We plan to visit the Monastery of Holy Protection to visit with a daughter 

of the parish Novice Christina (Semon). Please see Subdeacon Joseph Semon on 

this wonderful opportunity. The bus departs at 1130AM. 

Saturday, July 30th. 3:30PM Confession. 4PM Vespers. 

Next Sunday the 31st we will be blessing cars. 

Next Sunday is our monthly potluck. Please bring a favorite dish to share. 

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

A warm welcome to visitors this morning. Please stay for fellowship following Divine Liturgy. 

Peroghis available Friday 9-11:30 & Sunday 11-12.  

Please continue to bring a friend, relative, fallen away member or someone new to Church. 

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

If anyone would like to donate toward altar candles in memory or health of someone please let Fr. Paul 

know. 

Bulletin for July IMO Timothy Naughton offered by the Naughton family. 

REFLECTION. 

The best way to keep a church open is to attend its services. Regularly. Not money or bottom lines. Not 

programs. Not high technology. Not politics or ethnicity. Not bemoaning the past, which is never 

remembered correctly. Just show up and pray. Else time will pass you by. And many things will pass 

away. 
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